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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy Number Day everyone! It was great fun to see so many numbers all around the 

school today and we enjoyed the opportunity to welcome you into school once again. The 

children really love being able to share their learning with you and it is great opportunity for 

us to give you a little insight into the type of learning that happens in your child’s class. We 

also raised a wonderful £112 for the NSPCC. 

Those of you who visited the hall for the number activities this afternoon will also have 

spotted our fully stocked vending machine. I have quite a queue of children on a Monday 

assembly now, ready to collect their golden token for their 75 reads and receive their new 

book. The children seem to be emptying it as fast as I fill it at the moment! I am delighted to 

be able to tell you that we have just received another grant of £2000 from BFBS- the original 

sponsors of our machine - so that we can continue to keep our vending machine well 

stocked through the remainder of the year. We can’t wait to see which books your children 

choose! 

Our value for the month of February is Self Belief – The children will be discussing the      

importance of believing in yourself and never giving up in their assemblies and their      

classrooms. If your child has demonstrated self-belief in any of their out 

of school activities or at home, we would love to hear about them. 

Please send any Self Belief value shout-outs to the office and we can  

celebrate them in our weekly newsletter! 

Charlotte Harmer 

Head Teacher 

 

 WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Longleat - 96.07% 

Archer – 97.27% 

  Salisbury - 94.95% 

Stonehenge - 95.93% 

Danebury - 84.67% 

Woodhenge - 98.82% 

Silbury - 91.43% 

 Wessex - 95.65% 

The Department for Education        

stipulates school attendance should 

be no lower than 96%. 

Congratulations to this week’s class 

attendance  winners!  

WOODHENGE CLASS 

Well done! 

ATTENDANCE TOP TIP 

Even an authorised absence will bring 

down your child’s attendance. This 

includes medical appointments,      

illnesses and absences authorised 

after submitting a request for absence 

in term time. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

February 6th—Y3 and 4      

Egyptian Workshop. 

February 8th—PTA Bake Sale/

selling tuck after school.  

February 9th—Last day of Term 

3. Open book afternoon from 

2:45pm.  

February 19th—First day of 

Term 4. 

February 26th & 27th—Parents 

Evening. Slots available on the 

Parent Portal. 

March 8th—World Book Day. 

More information to follow 

soon. 

March 14th & 15th—Mothers 

Day Event “I Love You S’More”. 

More information to follow 

soon. 

March 28th—Last day of Term 

4. Easter Events. More           

information to follow soon. 

April 15th—First day of Term 5. 

 



 


